

## North Hills Hockey Club 2018-2019



## 113 Lilac Ave. Pittsburgh PA 15229

12/13/2018

Dear Supporter:

North Hills Hockey Club, comprised of all volunteer parents, is hosting a Night at the Races this winter to help offset the cost of ice time at RMU. All proceeds benefit the players' fees and allow the organization to prosper for future years.

We are looking for various types of donations for this fundraiser, taking place on February 9th, 2019 at the Hiland Presbyterian Church and graciously ask for your support. Any of the following are greatly appreciated:

- Food Gift Cards
- Beverage Donations
- Gift Baskets for Raffle, Items to include within the Gift Baskets
- Gift Cards or Certificates for Raffle, as well as gratis items

Your support will be recognized through signage on our table tents distributed throughout the location, and in any pre-advertisement done for the Night at the Races

Thank you so much for your cooperation in this endeavor. It is a pleasure to work with your organization! Please contact me at (412) 303-6608 to make arrangements to retrieve your generous donation.

Sincerely,



## North Hills Hockey Club 2018-2019



Jessica Wanner wannerpa@comcast.net Tax ID# 46-4230600